
 
 

 

 

PTA Newsletter November 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who came to the AGM on the 6th November.  A new committee was 

formed and voted in.  

Co-Chairs   Jenna Anderson and Louise Toth.  

Treasurer Jo Snowden.   

Secretary Jessica Shaw.   

As a brief introduction we are all busy mums with various backgrounds and commitments.  Our 

children are in year 1 and year 2.   

We are all really looking forward to continuing the successful work of the PTA, organising the 

events that our children and parents love plus hopefully introducing some new ones! 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the members of the PTA who stepped down from 

their roles at the AGM. Laura Tibble, Leanne McGeachy, Katrina Hearson and Kate Hullah have 

all done an amazing job dedicating a lot of time and effort to ensure the PTA has been so 

successful.  Thank You! 

 

Christmas Carols around the tree 

Mon 17th December, 3.30pm in the playground. 

We are looking forward to feeling festive, listening to the children sing 

and even joining in if we feel like it. 

The PTA is supporting this event and we will be selling yummy soup, 

hot drinks and sweets.  We will also be holding a raffle for a 

Christmas hamper. 

We hope to see you all there and if you have questions about the 

PTA please feel free to come and talk to us. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Get in touch 

If you want to find out more about the PTA or have any questions, please get in touch. 

Email   jerryclaypta@gmail.com 

Phone or text Louise 07977 503 161  

Jenna 07780 604 068 

Follow us on Twitter @jca_pta.   

 

 

Our December newsletter will have information about our plans and dates for next years events.   

 

Warm Regards 

 

Jenna and Louise 

PTA Co-Chairs 

Getting involved 

The next PTA meeting is on  

When:  Thursday 17th January   

Where:  Jerry Clay Academy 

Time:     6.30pm 

 

If you can make it, we would love to see you.   

When you come along it doesn’t mean that you’ve signed 

up to anything . We appreciate everyone’s time is 

precious and how much they can spare will vary from 

person to person. 

Your contribution could be coming to the meetings, 

helping with ideas and planning, finding great raffle prizes  

or helping out at the events.   

Everything helps and is much appreciated. 
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